
HEARTIEST CONGRATULATIONS 
 

Pankaj Ghiya, National President of AIFTP congratulate Mr. O. P. 
Shukla, Chairman, AIFTP (NZ) on behalf of the Federation for 
being awarded as “MTPA Best Friend of the Year-2023” by 
Maharashtra Tax Practitioners Association, Pune at their 43rd 
Foundation Day Celebration on 1st May, 2023. 
 
We are proud of his achievements. 
 
Members may send their congratulation to the member on his 
personal mobile number by clicking the link. 
http://wa.me/+919415204837  
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